Mr. A. L. Porter, Jr. -2- May 13, 1969

Your immediate approval of this location would be
appreciated due to the fact that the location should be
prepared for drilling in the very near future.

If you have any questions concerning this matter, please
do not hesitate to contact me.

Very truly yours,

——= [ (el

e

Ewell N. Walsh, P. E.
President
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cc:Colonial Production Co. w/encl.
TONMMOCC/Astec, N.M. w/encl.
USGS/Durango, Colorado






